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[External_Sender] Why are you censoring public meetings? NRC Chairman Burns? 

Please accept this mail as my comments on "changes to public meeting policy." 
1. You allow meetings to be open to the public and then many people do not talk into the microphone and 
cannot be understood. This is not an effective public anything. The NRC is handling nuclear power plants and 
cannot get multidegreed engineers to talk into microphones! 
2. Use of regulation.gov is insulting.comments go into reg ... gov and disappear. I take look number and it often 
does not work! 
3. Your participation goals must be low. 
Often I am the only participant in a public meeting from the loyal opposition to NPPS. 
4. I have been attending meetings where handouts or power points were not available to the public. how easy 
the agenda and presentation is to follow unable to see the power point being presented. 
Of course, that might be a blessing considering the quality of some presentations. 
I have a lot more to point out, but I may be the only one to speak out due to you low, public participation I wish 
I could say, Respectfully submitted, Marvin Lewis 
3133 Fairfield Street 
Philadelphia, Pa 19136 
Marvlewis@juno.com 
2152789963 
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